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NB: The newsletter is sent from a no-reply email system.  If you have a query or question relating to the content of the 
newsletter(s), please email office@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk  
 

 

 Important Dismissal Information 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

For the safety and smooth dismissal of all pupils, we kindly ask that parents and carers wait until all 

children have been dismissed before speaking to teachers. 

      This includes all matters, no matter how small — such as lost jumpers, coats, or water bottles. By 

waiting until dismissal is complete, staff can focus on ensuring every child is safely handed over. 

         Once the children have been dismissed, teachers will be happy to discuss any queries or concerns 

with you. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of your child’s Key Stage Lead, who you may also 

contact should you wish to raise an issue in the first or second instance: 

 

Mrs Hancock – Nursery and Reception 

Mrs Ahmed – Years 1 & 2 and SENCO 

Mrs Corbyn – Years 3, 4, 5, 6 and the Language Unit 

 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping dismissal times safe and orderly for everyone. 

 

Hamilton Nwokolo, Headteacher 
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Reception Open Days 

For parents looking for reception places in September 2026 

Wednesday 15th October at 9.30am 

Tuesday 11th November at 9.30am 

Wednesday 3rd December at 4pm 

Contact the school office to book an appointment: office@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

🌟 Happy International Teacher Assistant Day! 🌟 

 

Today we celebrate and appreciate our amazing Teaching Assistants at John Ruskin. 

Thank you for the energy, care, patience, and dedication you bring every single day. 

 

Secondary School Open Events 

Secondary School open events continue. Please click on the link below to see an updated schedule of 
events provided by a range of secondary schools. These events offer a valuable opportunity to visit 
schools, meet staff and learn more about their school’s offer. 

Southwark Secondary Schools – Open Events 2025 

Important Note: John Ruskin does not endorse or recommend any specific secondary schools. The 
information shared is for your convenience and awareness only. 
 

        Friends of John Ruskin (PTA) Fundraising Success!       

 

A big thank you to our amazing PTA and everyone who supported their recent pizza sale!  

Together, we raised £174. 

Children and parents really enjoyed having food available at Parents’ Evening, and we’re 

delighted to let you know that this will now be offered at every Parents’ Evening. 

 

 

  

office@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk
https://johnruskinprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ddavies_johnruskin_southwark_sch_uk/EcxN8p5B1nZGrRuiBYPXsjsBXKNWIAxy1uIjdAg8CDGfvg?e=9cr2jQ
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Year 5 School Journey – Deadline Extended 

We are very pleased to announce that the deadline for signing up for the Year 5 school journey has been 

extended to Friday 10th October 2025. This extension gives families a little more time to secure their 

child’s place on what promises to be a fantastic and memorable experience for all pupils. 

To confirm a place, we kindly ask that a £50 deposit is paid at the school office by the new deadline. 

Please note that without this deposit, we cannot guarantee your child’s place on the trip. 

It is very important that we receive enough sign-ups in order for the school journey to go ahead. If we do 

not reach the required numbers, unfortunately, the trip will not be able to take place. 

We strongly encourage all families who wish their child to attend to secure their booking as soon as 

possible. The school journey offers pupils an excellent opportunity to build independence, develop 

teamwork, and create lasting memories with their classmates. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Parking on Grosvenor Terrace 

 

Please be respectful of our neighbours when parking to drop off or collect your child from school and only 

park legally and safely. Recently the street has become very busy at the beginning and the end of the day 

which inconveniences the local residents and poses a danger to the children using that entrance.  
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British Sign Language 

 

 

 

  

 

Yesterday was National Poetry Day 
 
This year, the theme was PLAY! Click on the following link to see how we used word play to 
create simple verse: 
 
National Poetry Day Activity 

 

  

https://johnruskinprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ddavies_johnruskin_southwark_sch_uk/ESHncB5PVZBGuBu0JZNGkokBVUbe5w7GQsmQVnjL64i1AA?e=RbhLxN
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FOJR Christmas Card Project – Reminder! 

Let the festive creativity shine!          

It’s that joyful time of year again, and we’re inviting all children to take part in the Friends of John Ruskin 
Christmas Card Project! Their artwork will be professionally printed onto cards and gifts – perfect for 
spreading holiday cheer to loved ones. 

      How to Take Part 
• Create a festive design on A4 paper – snowmen, reindeer, Christmas trees, or anything joyful! 
• Use bright colours to make the artwork pop. 
• Clearly write your child’s full name and class on the back of the artwork to avoid any spelling errors. 

        Deadline: Tuesday 8th October 
Submit by this date to qualify for the early bird bonus! 
FOJR will earn 20% commission on all orders placed – a wonderful way to support our school while 
celebrating the season. 

         What Happens Next? 
Parents will receive a personalised proof card featuring their child’s design. Orders and payments can 
then be made directly at: 

     www.SchoolPrintWorld.co.uk 

Let’s make this Christmas magical with your child’s creativity – and help raise funds for FOJR  
at the same time! 

                                                                                                                               
  

www.SchoolPrintWorld.co.uk
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Dyslexia Awareness Week – A Parent’s Guide 
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Free Online English (ESOL) Course 
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Free Dental Checks for Children 

Click on the following link for further information: Give Kids a Smile Day on 31st Oct 2025 

 

https://johnruskinprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ddavies_johnruskin_southwark_sch_uk/EUaChsJls5NHraSasKdrU6wBPOTBCYDWdUcndkm2GlPBBQ?e=swJlUj
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Key Events for Week Commencing 6 October 
 
Monday 
2.00-2.30 Burgundy Class swimming 
 
Tuesday 
10.00-10.30 Turquoise Class swimming        
10.30-11.00 Scarlet Class swimming 
 
Friday 
2.00  Vermilion Class swimming 
 

 

Forthcoming Dates  
 
14 October 
Vermilion Class visit to Heritage Centre 
 
21 October  
Burgundy Class visit to Heritage Centre 
 
11 November 
Vermilion Class visit to Horniman Museum 
 
14 November 
Year 6 visit to Imperial War Museum 
 
24 November 
Green Class visit to Tower of London 
 

 

Autumn Term Dates 2025 

INSET days: Monday 1 and Tuesday 2 September  

(school closed to pupils) 

Wednesday 3 September - Friday 24 October 

Half Term Holiday:  Monday 27 October - Friday 31 October 

Monday 3 November - Friday 19 December  

(school closes at 2pm) 
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Southwark Council Bulletin 

Read here: Latest News 

 
 

 

Useful Links 
 
School term dates 25-26 - Term Dates 2025-26 
Our website – www.johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk  
School caterer - https://accentcatering.co.uk/ 
Uniform supplier – www.earthuniform.com/collections/john-ruskin-primary-school  
Secondhand uniform supplier – uniformerly.co.uk/search-listings/?q=&c=17273  
 
The Nest - thenestsouthwark.org.uk  
Chess in Schools - www.chessinschools.co.uk  
Southwark Council – www.southwark.gov.uk  
Camberwell Leisure Centre - southwarkleisure.co.uk/centres/camberwell-leisure-centre  
Parentkind - www.parentkind.org.uk    
Children’s Commissioner - www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk 
Department for Education - www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-education  
Ofsted - www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ofsted 
NHS - www.nhs.uk  
TFL - travelforlife.tfl.gov.uk  
 
  
   
 
 
 

 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKSOUTHWARK/bulletins/3f53a2d
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:EU:5f34ad35-9de6-4757-b40a-b09ee8f63e18
http://www.johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk/
https://accentcatering.co.uk/
http://www.earthuniform.com/collections/john-ruskin-primary-school
https://uniformerly.co.uk/search-listings/?q=&c=17273
https://thenestsouthwark.org.uk/
http://www.chessinschools.co.uk/
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/
https://southwarkleisure.co.uk/centres/camberwell-leisure-centre/
http://www.parentkind.org.uk/
http://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/
http://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-education
http://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ofsted
http://www.nhs.uk/
https://travelforlife.tfl.gov.uk/

